
 
 

 

 

Refund Policy 

At Royal Ontario Academy, we do not issue refunds once a student is enrolled. Immediately 
following enrollment, our administrative team initiates several processes, including activating the 
student's account, completing enrollment documentation, assigning a teacher, setting up 
electronic and physical records, and tracking enrollment for Ministry reporting purposes. These 
tasks are undertaken even if the student does not begin the course, and therefore, the fees paid are 
non-refundable. 

The school administration will review this policy/procedure annually to ensure its effectiveness and 
alignment with educational standards and goals, making revisions as needed. For further 
information regarding this policy, students and parents/guardians are encouraged to contact us at 
Royal Ontario Academy at info@royalontarioacademy.com.   
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